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Two (2)-Month Contract Extension and Dollar-Limit Increase to the Term Contract for Custodial
Services for Non-Secured City Buildings as requested by Facilities Maintenance (Citywide)

Facilities Maintenance and Purchasing are requesting a contract extension (through 6/30/2014) and
corresponding dollar limit increase while staff continues to evaluate Request for Proposal responses
for a new contract.

Facilities Maintenance and Purchasing recommend authorizing a two-month contract extension and
dollar-limit increase of $180,000, from $536,383.60 to $716,383.60, with GCA Services Group (a
Mesa business), based on estimated requirements.
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